
Program: GBM

Date: 03rd February 2022

Venue: Online

Rotaract Club of Presidency College conducted a General Body Meeting on 03rd

February 2022 at 5:30 pm.

The meeting began after collaring and was held via Zoom and Google Meet. It was a
brief meeting to inform members about the upcoming DRR’s Official Visit. The meeting
was concluded by giving out Club updates, District updates and plan of action for
upcoming months.

It was a brief and interactive meeting that allowed all members to interact and stay in
touch with one another.
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